Westmoreland Conservation Commission

Call to Order

A monthly meeting of the Westmoreland Conservation Commission was held on October 12, 2023 at 7:05pm with Douglas Oatley as secretary.

In Attendance

Perry Sawyer Jean Rudolph Jon Lounsbury Doug Oatley

Old Business

• Minutes of the September 14, 2023 meeting were approved.

New Business

- We will continue our membership with the New Hampshire Association of Conservation Commission (NHACC) and pay annual dues.
 - Motion made by Perry to continue NHACC membership and pay dues Voted for unanimously.
- A brief discussion to continue collecting more information regarding "Right to Farm.

Adjournment

Motion to adjourn by Jean, seconded by Jon. Meeting adjourned at 8:31pm.

Next Meeting

Next monthly meeting of the Westmoreland Conservation Commission will be held on November 9 at 7:00pm.

Douglas Oatley	
Secretary (Temporary)	